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Memorandum 

 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: BOARD TO CONSIDER APPROVAL OF PROPOSED TERMS OF 

SETTLEMENT AGREEMENT IN DESEGREGATION CASE  
[BG-not applicable] 

 
DATE: January 19, 2010  
_________________________________________________________________________ 

The Board will consider approval of proposed terms of settlement agreement in 
desegregation case. 

 
 ******************** 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the proposed terms of settlement 
agreement in desegregation case. 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Hector Mendez 

Superintendent of Schools 


